h{m Fastener

inspection

Creenslade & Company,Inc. - senmerd

8279 Zentth Parkway « Rockford, llinois 61111 USA, « B815654-3211
800-435-2657 « Facsimile B15-654-3447

February 22, 1994

Larry L. Campbell
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-

Washington, D.C. 20555
Dear Mr. Campbell,

This letter and the enclosed information is in response to a copy 1 received of a letter
sent to you by Mr. Wally Uhorchak regarding fastener quality.

I hope you tind some of this material interesting and beneficial. Please call me if |
can provide you with any additional information on the fastener quality procedures
or equipment

Sincerely,

'\‘ J
/]\ w Greenslade
~ President

cc. Wal [\ Uhorchak
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